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     The holiday season is here and
so is your chance to add some
splash to the greeting cards you
send. Why not send some of my
individually, hand-painted
“Holiday Splash” notecards?
     These elegant red, green and
gold notecards are only $2.00 a
piece. To place your order, contact
me today at
Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.

Suzette’s art makes any background artsy
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Make a holiday splash!

      When the new Peoria Riverfront
Museum opened last month, it was an
honor to be included among the local
area artists whose work was chosen to
be on display until next Spring. To the
right is my piece that was selected for
inclusion in the exhibit.
    And below right is another piece that
is hanging in ROOM, a new business
that provides an off-site meeting
experience unique to the region—
focused on creative environments and
high-end service and technology.
    As many of us artists can attest, we’re
so much happier when our work is
shown in these kinds of public spaces
within our respective communities rather
than hanging in privacy on the walls of
our individual art rooms.

Art at new PRM and ROOM

    Step off the sidewalk and into the
Gallery on Sheridan in Peoria, Illinois, to
find studios, artwork and row after row of
colorful collectibles.
   On any given First Friday, you may also
see some of my artwork like in this photo
to the right where my artwork serves as a
backdrop to the Rosser Brothers Band
who recently performed at a CIAO First
Friday Gallery Walk. Over the holidays,
plan to make a stop at the Gallery on
Sheridan or at any of a dozen other
galleries to do your Christmas shopping.
Go to CIAOPeoria.com to find out all
gallery walk locations.
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